Credit Cards and the
Foreign Exchange Fee (FXF)

The FXF is a fee that will be charged when
persons purchase foreign currency or make
payments related to foreign currency transactions.

Debit and credit card purchases will become
subject to the FXF from FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2017.

The rate of the FXF is 2% and will be applied to the
Barbados value of the foreign currency transaction.

Please account for the 2% fee when making
purchases to avoid exceeding your credit limit.

The 2% fee incurred with your purchase is inclusive
in the total amount displayed on your credit card
statement. We are working to display the 2% fee
separately for your convenience. We apologize for
the inconvenience.
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